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www.ISMRM.org 
 
The ISMRM maintains and continually updates its own web site: http://www.ismrm.org.  You are 
encouraged to visit this website for more detailed information on what is new with the ISMRM and 
SMRT, as well as obtain program information on the Society's Annual Meeting and Workshops. 
 
A benefit of exhibiting with the ISMRM is receiving a link to your company's web site from the 
ISMRM web site free of charge.  To view your link please visit: 
http://www.ismrm.org/06/tech/exh06.htm.  If your company's web site is not featured and you 
wish it to be so, please e-mail your web site address to Katie Simmons at katie@ismrm.org.  
Please allow 1 week for the link to become active. 
 
As long as you continue to be an exhibitor with the ISMRM, we will maintain the link to your web 
site.  If you choose not to exhibit in May 2007, the link will be discontinued at that time.  If you 
have further questions about this, please do not hesitate to contact Katie Simmons. 
 
As always, the ISMRM appreciates your contribution to our meeting and looks forward to seeing 
you in May for our 2006 Meeting. 
 
 
 
For additional information or if you have any questions regarding the ISMRM web site, 
please contact: 
 
Katie Simmons, Director of Meetings 
katie@ismrm.org 
 
Phone: +1 (510) 841-1899 
Fax: +1 (510) 841-2340 

 
 
 


